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The board of directors, staff, volunteers, and clients of Hope House and the Gabriel 

Project wish you and your loved ones a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 

Our ministry served over 17,000 families, women, children, and babies in 2023 because 

of your contributions. We pray that the Peace and Joy of Christmas remain with you 

throughout the New Year and that you will continue to provide your most generous 

financial support, so that together we may provide; "Hope for women, their children 

and babies, born and unborn who have no place to turn".  May God Bless You! 

Please send your special Christmas contribution in the enclosed envelope or go to 

www.cchopehouse.org and click on the yellow donate button to contribute electronically. 
 

“Thank You from the Staff and Clients of Hope House” 
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